
Season's Greeting and we wish everyone have happy holidays! 

 

2010 is a very busy year for us. My son, Eric got married in May at a NY state park near Ithaca, NY. We 

had to travel there a few times to help him in arranging the wedding. Also we had traveled to California 

twice to attend our relatives children weddings. In May we had taken a 10 days cruise from Rome to 

Ephesus,Turkey.  

I also made several trips to London for consulting works. Attached are two photos that we would like to 

share with you. One is our family photo taken at my son's wedding, the other one is taken at a gate to 

Buckingham palace, London. We have tried to do exercise everyday and have tried to live in the present 

moment and enjoy life. 

 

 

 

 



 


